
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 
(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd) 

February 25, 2021  

Subject: Notice for postponement of pre-bid meeting for the following ITPs:  

a) Transmission system for evacuation of power from Pakaldul HEP in Chenab 
Valley HEPs -Connectivity System 

b) Establishment of new 220/132kV substation at Nangalbibra 

This is with reference to issuance of RfP documents vide notification dated February 04, 
2021  for the subject ITPs. In this regard, the pre-bid meetings for the subject ITPs which are 
scheduled to be held on February 26, 2021 has been postponed till further notice. 

 


